
CAMPUS NOTICE
 

OFFICE OF THE ASSOCIATE VICE CHANCELLOR
CAPITAL PROGRAM MANAGEMENT

December 5, 2019

ALL ACADEMICS, STAFF AND STUDENTS AT UC SAN DIEGO

SUBJECT:
  

CONSTRUCTION ALERT – Stein Clinical Research Building & IMG
Emergency Power Replacement: Pedestrian Walkway One-Day Closure
12.14.19

Project Location/Description:

In preparation for the Stein Clinical Research & IMG Emergency Power
Replacement project, Pedestrian walkways in Stein Clinical Research and
IMG buildings area will be closed on December 14, 2019 between
6:30am-4:00pm, to accommodate the set-up of the crane and removal of
existing aging generators.

Immediate Parking Lot, Street Traffic and Pedestrian Impacts:

There will be no street impacts to vehicular or bicycle traffic or
access to the Stein Clinical Research parking lot. Pedestrian walkways
in Stein Clinical Research and IMG buildings area will be closed during
construction hours and pedestrians will be detoured around the
construction area. Please follow detour signage when traveling in
School of Medicine area.

Please view the area map at: 
http://rmp-public.ucsd.edu/fdc/Alerts/SteinSOMBldgPedAccess_alertmap12.14.19.pdf

If you have any questions, please contact Project Manager Nicole Cheng
at nmcheng@ucsd.edu or 858-822-1874 or Project Specialist Jamie
Diaz-Orosco at jdiazorosco@ucsd.edu or 858-822-4993.

We greatly appreciate your patience during these construction
activities.

Eric C. Smith, P.E.
Associate Vice Chancellor
Capital Program Management
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